U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest
Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
500 North Mission Street

McCall, ID 83638

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Projectand the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project
has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state and
restore an area of ldaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair.

Midas Gold Idahois proposing a great projectforldaho’s economy, citizens and environme nt. When the
project goes into production, the company plans to invest $1 billion in Idaho and provide approximately
1,000 jobs overthe course of the mine’slife. Midas Gold has made a commitment to look to Idaho first
for talentand supplies which will have a major trickledown effect and positively impact many facets of
the state’s economy. Asan OK Gravelemployee, we are already seeing the economic positive impact
this projectis having in our local community.

The Stibnite Gold Projectis the type of project our state needs. | highly encourage the U.S. Forest
Service to permit this project, using the alternative two presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as
possible.

Best Wishes,




